
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com] 
9/19/2018 5:16:34 PM 
Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer]; Christina Erwin 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Addie Farrell 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Add i e Fa rre] 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Fred Jackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.org]; Lisa Trifiletti 
[lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com]; Chris Holmquist [cholmquist@wilsonmeany.com]; Loren Montgomery 
[loren@mcadvise.com] 

Subject: IBEC: Preliminary off-site improvements, 
Attachments: AECOM Water Consumption and CalGreen Measures 9.19.2018.pdf; IBEC Preliminary Off-Site Improvements 

9.19.2018.docx 

Hello, all: 

Attached for your review are a preliminary list of proposed off-site improvements and an updated statement regarding 
water consumption that includes a description of measures to be incorporated to reduce water usage. Please let us 
know if you would like to discuss or require further detail and we can set up a call to discuss. 

Thanks, 
Dennis 

[)ennis Kanuk 
MONTGOMERY <:::·t./\r;::.+::: .l\1)\!~S(Jf~S 
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 
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